
GAS A SUB Plan Update – September 11, 2025 

We are in what should be the homestretch of setting up the new GAS A SUB Plan. 

We have completed the trust document process, the bank account setup, the accounting 
setup, and the Business Number registration. 

During the summer, we submitted the required forms and other documentation to 
Employment and Social Development Canada (Service Canada).  They requested some 
clarification after the initial submission, which we provided right away.  They have now 
requested information pertaining to the CLRA contractors contributing to the SUB Plan, 
which we will forward to Service Canada as soon as CLRA is able to provide it. 

As mentioned before, we still have the CRA process to navigate through after the Service 
Canada registration, but all seems to be on track. 

 

 

 


